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Reynolds High School had repeatedly failed not only their students, but the families 

as well. A few months ago in October, there was a shooting at the Imagination 

Station and we had to find out via students about the shooting. In a panic, I frantically 

called the school to ask if the lockdown or lock-in was still ongoing since my little 

sister was a student there at the time, only to find out that one had never been 

placed. When asking for more information, the secretary referred to it as “the 

incident” and said that it had nothing to do with the school and nothing was going on 

since it wasn’t on school property. The shot that took place feet away from the school 

“had nothing to do with the school.” To make matters worse, our mom didn’t receive 

notification of “the incident” until days later. Schools need to start being more 

responsible for the safety of their students and staff.  


